
SMS Sunday Message: September 6  
  
Good evening, Spartan Family!  This is Matthew A. Mason, proud principal 
of Sandusky Middle School, and here is the Sunday Message for the week 
of September 7 - 11.  This message has been forwarded to our SMS family 
via email, and will also be available on our website under the Sunday 
Messages tab. 

 

● Lynchburg City Schools will be closed on Monday, September 7, for the 

Labor Day holiday.  All remote learning activity will resume on Tuesday, 

September 8.  Have a great holiday, everyone, and stay safe! 

 

● We would like to welcome Ms. Dipietro to our SMS family!  Ms. Dipietro 

will be teaching Spanish for our SMS students this school year, replacing 

Mrs. Perez.  Please be on the lookout for emails inviting you to your new 

Google Classrooms.  We are working to make sure this is a smooth 

transition.  Thank you for your patience with this process. 

 

● Parents, in your email you will find a link to a ​Tech guide for parents​. It is a 

one page document with information to help you and your child with 

logging in to accounts, what to do if a chromebook breaks, what to do if you 

do not have internet access, and more.  As always, please reach out to us if 

you have any concerns with remote learning at 434-515-5350.  

 

● Just another reminder: To our 7th grade students and parents, September 

10 is the deadline for providing our school nurse, Nurse Langlois, your 

Tetanus, Diphtheria, Pertussis Vaccine (TDAP) records.  This 

documentation can be emailed, faxed, or can be brought to our main office. 

If brought in person, you must have a face covering.  Families who have not 

turned in this documentation will be receiving individual phone calls.  This 

is a requirement of all students in order to stay registered for school. 

Thank you.  



 

 
Please check today's email, our Twitter account (@Spartans_SMS), 
our Facebook page and our website for more important information 
on school events.  Again, this is Matthew A. Mason, and SMS is 
pleased to serve our community! 


